
A practical approach to serious infections in children  
8th-10th February 2018,  
Reykjavík, Iceland  
  
This course is aimed at those who have to recognize and manage children with serious 
infections. This includes pediatric trainees, emergency medicine doctors, general 
pediatricians and those with a specialist interest in infections in children. The course uses 
highly interactive small group workshops, with short lectures to emphasize core factual 
knowledge. Integrated with this there is the opportunity to see the natural beauty of 
Iceland, and maybe even the Northern Lights. The course is now in its fourth year, and has 
received glowing feedback from previous delegates.  
  
Program and registration:  https://icelandcourse.cpreykjavik.is/  
  
Book soon because places are strictly limited and Early Bird discounts are only available until 
15th December 2017.  
  
Please forward details of this fabulous ESPID-sponsored course to your colleagues, trainees, 
and contacts around the world.  
  
We very much hope to see you in Reykjavík!  
Ásgeir, Pablo, Jethro, Aubrey, Sanjay & Valtyr 
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